
PRESS RELEASE 
 

LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL  
 

HANGING BASKETS  HAVE ARRIVED! 
 

 
Ledbury Town Council is once again proud to support Ledbury in Bloom by providing 
and maintaining beautiful hanging baskets throughout the town centre. 
 
The colourful displays can be seen along The Homend, High Street, Church Lane,  
Bye Street, New Street and on the Market House.  Each year, these baskets bring 
vibrancy and charm to the town — and this year is no exception. 
 
Thanks to the combination of warm weather, occasional rain, and our scheduled 
watering programme, the baskets are already beginning to flourish, adding a cheerful 
burst of colour to our streets. 
 
We hope residents and visitors alike enjoy the hanging baskets as much as we do. 
With their strong start, they’ll play an important role in helping Ledbury retain its Gold 
Status in the Ledbury in Bloom awards once again this year. 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
Press release ends: 
 
Contact for Editors:  Angela Price, Town Clerk  
Tel: 01531 632306 
Email: clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk  
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